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What’s New, 
During the Easter holidays we are holding 1-2-1 and 2-2-1 swimming lessons.  1-2-1’s are aimed at everyone - if you’re a swimmer who would like to improve your stroke or a complete beginner.  Our 2-2-1’s are for children who are both at the same swimming ability and want that extra push.
Our Holiday Camps are now delivered by “TAYPLAY” children aged from 5 years are welcome and will enjoy a variety of activities every day that include sports, inflatables, team games, arts and crafts and lots more.  Childcare vouchers are accepted and there’s even sibling discount.
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New Teachers,
We have welcomed Hattie our cover swim teacher to the team, please say hello to her next time you see her!
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Swimathon 2025,
On Sunday 30th March we held a swimathon session, all swimmers did a fantastic job swimming either 1.5k or 5k and everyone received a well-deserved medal.  
[image: A child holding a book

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]February - George

Stage 1 classes,
The summer is fast approaching, and the holidays will be here before we know it.  Why not introduce your child to swimming, there are spaces available in our stage 1 swimming classes.  If your child is aged from 4 years, they can join one of our classes.  Enquire at the reception for days/times.

Social Media,
Please follow our Facebook – Uppingham School Sports Centre and Instagram - _USSC for all the latest swim school news.  
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 FAQ 
Q – When will my child move up to the next stage?   
A – Our teachers are continually assessing, and children will be moved up to the next stage once everything has been achieved.  
Q – When does swim school re-start after Easter? 
  A – Swim school will restart from Wednesday 23rd       April, they’ll be no lesson on Monday 21st April due to the bank holiday.
Q – is there 1-2-1 availability? 
A – Please contact Lynette for 1-2-1 enquiries.  Currently there is no availability, but your name will be added to our waiting list.
      Q – How can I access my child’s progress?
A – Please follow this link: https://ussc.uppingham.co.uk/stellar3/stellsr3
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Q – Why are there longer no lifeguards during swim school?
A – During January all our swim teachers completed and gained a RLSS NRASTC qualification (National Reach Award for Swimming Teachers and Coaches) a supervision and rescue award for swimming teachers, our lifeguards are still in the building and available when required.
 
Q – How many weeks is the next term of swim school and what are the dates? 
A – 5 weeks of swim school from Wednesday 23rd April– 
Sunday 25th May. 
 
Q – What is the difference between a “full” and “only” swim school membership? 
A – A “full” membership includes swimming lessons and full access to all our family and fun splash swims.  An “only” membership includes just swimming lessons. 
 
Q – Will there be another swimming, Gala?
 A – Yes, we will be hosting another swimming gala in the summer. Please keep an eye on social media for updates.
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See you around the pool,

Lynette Harrison

LDH@uppingham.co.uk
(Swim Manager)
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